
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2022-23/No.94 Date: 01/10/2022

To: Parents (Class 7)

From: Academic Coordinator

Subject: A field visit for Heritage Walk, Ahmedabad on 8th October 2022, Saturday

Dear Parents,

The old city of Ahmedabad provides an excellent opportunity to our young learners to observe and

analyse the Indi-Islamic architectural heritage. As a part of a guided heritage walk, the students will

visit several monuments and understand the historical background behind them. Keeping this in

mind , we have arranged a field trip for Heritage Walk, Ahmedabad on 8th October 2022 ,

Saturday for the students of Class 7. You can find more information about the Heritage Walk on

this website - https://ahmedabadcity.gov.in/portal/jsp/Static_pages/heritage_walk.jsp

The students will be able to draw connections from their History lessons on the Delhi Sultanate
along with Visual Arts, writing skills in Hindi. This will be a great learning experience for students
and help them connect classroom knowledge with real-world situations.

Please find below the details of the visits:
Reporting time at RBJ Satellite Campus:  06:45 am
Departure from satellite campus: 7:00 am
Arrival back to satellite campus: 11:00 am
Parents are requested to pick them up from the Satellite campus latest by 11:10 am.

Kindly Note:
1. The students are supposed to come in school uniform(school t-shirt, pants, skirts and ID cards).
2. The students are supposed to carry their bag with a water bottle, short snack, one notebook and
minimum required stationery with them.
3. The students will have to walk a distance of around 4 kms. as a part of this walk.

Kindly send us confirmation and consent for the same by 3rd October 2022 Monday, by sharing
your response to this google form link:
https://forms.gle/iFH7mVuSbbfvyZKJ7

Regards,
Academic Coordinator.
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